
 

 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY       Sunday May 7, 2023 

The Honourable Michael Parsa, MPP for 
Aurora-Oak Ridges-Richmond Hill to Give 
Special Announcement about Funding to 
Support End-of-Life Care at Hill House Hospice 
– Richmond Hill 

WHAT -  On Sunday, May 7th, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., The Honourable Michael Parsa, 
MPP for Aurora-Oak Ridges-Richmond Hill and Mayor David West will be 
at Hill House Hospice in Richmond Hill as it prepares to kickstart their 25th 
Anniversary Celebrations at their Annual Hike for Hospice Event. This 
year is a special event due to a special announcement from the Ontario 
Trillium Foundation. This grant will help Hill House Hospice recover and 
rebuild from the impacts of COVID-19.  

MPP/Minister Michael Parsa and Mayor David West will attend the event 
launch and make remarks about the funding.   

Michelle Hambly, Executive Director of Hill House Hospice, will be talking 
about this new program and its expected impact in the community. 

 
WHO -  The Honourable Michael Parsa for Aurora – Oak Ridges – Richmond Hill  
 Mayor David West 

Dr. Janet Morse, Board Chair, Hill House Hospice  

Michelle Hambly, Executive Director, Hill House Hospice  
Elaine Gold, Volunteer & Daughter of Founder, Hill House Hospice 

Susan Rye, Friend of Organization, Hill House Hospice   

 
WHEN -   Sunday, May 7th at 9:30 a.m. 
   Remarks to begin at 11:00 a.m. 
 
WHERE - Hill House Hospice  

36 Wright Street (just behind the Performing Arts Centre off of Yonge St.) 
Richmond Hill, ON 

PHOTO & INTERVIEW OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Michelle Hambly, Executive Director 
Hill House Hospice  
289-221-5466 
mhambly@hillhousehospice.com  

 

https://goo.gl/maps/Pcg2Jpwx1fAYXwya8
mailto:mhambly@hillhousehospice.com

